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Dear Friends:

Thank you for your support. League depends upon your contributions

for its operation. We appreciate your underwriting this year’s

activities.

7:30 P.M. at the Junior League Building. Plan to come.’

Please take advantage of our Voter Information about candidates at

Follow our activities in the news!election time.
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Congratulations to YOU, the members, who made 1968 a great Finance

Success was achieved by 70% of the members who contributed time,Drive.
work and money.

Special thanksAn efficient Finance Committee deserves applause.

to Mr. Paul Willis and Job Corps for printing; and to my husband for his

technical assistance and patience.

Mrs. Joseph A. Kowalski 
Finance Chairman
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Sincerely,

Mrs. □ose'ph A. Kowalski 
Finance Chairman
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March 28th., we have a panel to discuss the Human Rights Commission; |
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CALENDAR
17March

March 26

March 28 Junior

April 58*6 Logan
April 24

Chicago

BOARD CHANGES
GOVERNOR'S CONFERENCE

Mrs

HUMAN RIGHTS COMMISSION

call 
Luncheon

The League has organised 
the Human Rights Commission*

m o

March 28$ 
Sth Ave*

John Callebs will be speaking at the Unitarian Fellow­
ship* 1638 Charleston Ave* at llg00a*m* He will 
speak on ”Is West Virginia Ready for Self-Determination?” 
Everyone is invited*

National Conventions

State Council,

7s30 p*m* at the Junior 
The sub j e c t will be the 

A panel consisting of Mr* James
Mr* Andy Houvauras, Mr* R* 0* Robertson Jr* (City Council), 
Robert Hinerman (City Council) will answer questions sub- 

o

meeting,
* 7 s 45 p

A meeting will be held on 
League Community Center, 617 
”Human Rights Commission”* 
Gypson, Mr* Andy Houvauras 
and Mr, 
mitted by the League and from the floor

April 29-
May 3

AAUW ”Meet Your School Board Candidates” 
Huntington Woman9s Club, 1201 Huntington Ave

a Speakers Bureau for talks about 
All members are encouraged to ask 

the clubs and churches of which they are members to use these 
speakers at meetings* If you know of an organisation who wishes 
to have one of these speakers please contact Sue Carlson* League 
members are also urged to write Letters to the Editor about the 
ordinance*

All League members are urged to attend with their husbands 
and friends* This should be a lively and informative meeting* 
Anyone wishing to submit advance questions, call Sue Carlson, 
523-5838*

James Deveny resigned from 
the Board Feb* 11 and Mrs* William 
Dickinson resigned Feb*21, to comply 
with the non-partisan policy for 
Board members* Mrs* Robert Matthews9 
and Mrs* Rodney Schroeder9® terms of 
office end April 1* The League will 
miss the leadership that these women 
have provided, but hopefully there 
will be opportunities for them to be 
on the Board again*

Mrs* James Nelson is now Public 
Relations chairmark and Mrs* Allen 
Lingenfelter will be Voters Service 
chairman in the fall*

Panel on the Huntington Human Rights Commission* 
League Community Center, 617 9th Ave*, 7s30 p*m*

3rd Annual Governor9® Conference on Human Relations* 
9 30 a * m to 4 s 30 p *m *

An invitation has been extended to 
mayors, police chiefs, members of 
Human Rights Commissions and others 
to attend the 3rd Annual Governor's 
Conference on Human Relations* The 
theme of which will be Police-Com­
munity Relations* This will be on 
Tues*, March 26, at 9s30 a*m* until 
4s30 p*m*, in Charleston at the Civic . 
Center (Little Theatre)*

If you wish *co make reservations 
or plans for ttransportation9 
Harmony Phillips, 522-3761* 
will be $3*00*
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DUES ITEM

The

9 THANK YOU NOTE

LOCAL STUDY

NAMES FOR MEMBERSHIP LIST
MAILWe welcome the following?

522-3361
Miss Elinor Taylor

Kennon Lane 25705

NATIONAL BOARD MEMBER 
TO BE AT STATE COUNCIL

9Observers
If anyone

Catherine
523-5864

■j

Jeanne
525-3034

Mrso Adam Zabinski
1033 7th St. 25701

Mrs. Emory Carr Connie
1100 Norway Aveo25705 523-6013

Mrso Donald Dornbach
1215 Se Park Drive

At the annual meeting the membership 
voted to continue studying the local 
program "County Services”. The study is 
at present directed toward youth services. 
The Continuing Responsibilities are ? 1.
Continued support of council-manager gov­
ernment 2. Redistriction of precincts 
and improved election procedures.

The membership year for the League 
of Women Voters begins April 1. Any 
new member paying after January is cred­
ited for the next complete membership 
year. Checks for dues ($7.50) are to be 
made payable to the League of Women 
Voters and should be sent to the Treas- 
urer, Mrs. Richard Bannon, 2629| 1st 
Ave. 25702. The payment of dues enti­
tles one to membership not only in your 
local League, but in your state and 
national Leagues as well. Each member 
receives bulletins from the national 
state and local levels.

State Council will be in Logan.
April 5&6. Mrs. Herman Lewis of the 
National Board will be attending. 
She is especially knowledgeable about 
Development of Human Resources. 
Huntington delegates will be Mrs. 
neil Gibbins, Mrs. Thomas Bauserman 
and Mrs. Joseph Kowalski, 
are urged to attend, too.
is: interested in going as an observer 
contact Helen Gibbins for details.

We owe a big "Thanks" to our new 
member, Connie Carr, for personally 
conducting us on a tour through all 
the departments of the West Virginia 
State Hospital. She also accomplished 
the almost impossible task of arrang­
ing interviews for us with three busy 
administrators? Dr. Jose Ricard, 
assistant clinical directory Mr. 
Thomas Gray, adjunctive therapy 
directory and Dr. Panoviciu, director 
of Day Care Center.

We have become aware that all mail­
ings are not being completed. If 
any member is not receiving the State 
Voter contact Mrs. David Thompson, 
2738 Washington Blvd.25705, phone 
522-3792. If any member is not rece­
iving the National Voter, contact Mrs. 
Richard Bannon, 2629^ 1st Ave.25702, 
phone 529-4677. If you do not have 
a membership list dated Nov. 1967, 
contact Mrs. John D. Austin, 5693 Pea 
Ridge Rd.25705, phone 736-6982.
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